
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF BROOKSHIRE CITY COUNCIL 

 

The City Council (the “Council”) of the City of Brookshire (the 

“City”) will hold a public hearing during its special meeting on 

November 17, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers of the 

Brookshire Municipal Building, located at 4029 5th Street, 

Brookshire, Texas, regarding the following items proposed 

amendments to Chapters 24, 36, 42, 44, 46, and 50 of the Code of 

Ordinances of the City of Brookshire. The proposed amendments 

are intended to provide updated requirements for setbacks, 

building height, landscaping, drainage, thoroughfare design, and 

other related development standards. The draft ordinances that 

will be reviewed by the Council during the meeting are available 

for review by the public on the City’s website. The draft 

Ordinances include the proposed updated language to the Code of 

Ordinances for each Chapter listed above and the “redlined” 

version of the specific textual amendments proposed for such 

Chapters. 


